From: Debra Hartman

Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 8:23 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: [****POSSIBLE SPAM]Urban Sprawl

Clerk City Clerk,

Hello, My name is Debra L Hartman. I plead with you, please stop urban sprawl. Our transit systems will be negatively impacted. Our unused and neglected properties will remain as such. Our utilities costs to maintain this will rise sharply. We now more than ever need to protect and presetve our food sources. Let us preserve the Greenbelt for ourselves and future generations.

Debra Hartman

Burlington,